
 
 

 

December 2018 

CIB Office closed 
Seasons Holidays 

 
 

 
 

The CIB Secretariat Office in Delft will be closed during 
the Season Holidays from Friday, December 21, 2018 
until Sunday, January 6, 2019.  

 
The office will re-open on Monday, January 7, 2019. 
 
During this period incoming emails will be looked at 

just occasionally. 
 
Wishing you all happy holidays! 

 
 
 
The CIB staff,  
 
Deborah Couse, Secretary General 
Wim Bakens, Senior Program Manager 

Michelle Meurs, Office Manager 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Contact information 
 
CIB 

Van der Burghweg 1 
2628 CS Delft 
The Netherlands 
+31 15 30 30 630 

secretariat@cibworld.nl 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Follow CIB  on   

 
 

mailto:secretariat@cibworld.nl
https://www.linkedin.com/company/10632622
https://twitter.com/CIBWorld_NL

